
Shawano Hockey League Annual Meeting Thursday April 4th, 2019 
Shawano County Park - 6:30PM 

 
1) Call to Order at 6:50pm 

a) Present:  Jeff Huntington, John Miesbauer, Jamie Specht, Monique Knope, Jimmy Jones, Matt 
Schroeder, Jessica Madison, Amy Fisken, Travis Olson, Sarah Lyons, Tyler Thornborrow  

 
2) President Report - Jeff  

a) Tyler Thornborrow made motion to approve minutes from February 24th meeting, Matt Schroeder 
second.  All approved. 

b) Announcements: 
i) War Bonnet fundraiser through April 
ii) Meat Raffle at the Shawano golf course on April 14th 
iii) Gold outing on May 19th 

c) Election – Ballots & Biographies handed out  
d) Season Review- attached  
e) 2018-2019 A look ahead- attached  

 
3) Vice President – John  

a) SHL Thank You’s - attached 
 
4) Treasurer – Amy  

a) Financials - financials will be out by June’s meeting 
 
5) Program –Travis  

a) 10,000 Puck Challenge- listed the players who shot over 10,000 pucks over the summer. Their 
names will be on a plaque by the office including how many pucks they shot. Michael Dillenburg 
– 11,000 pucks  

 
6) Friends of the Crawford Center Award- Knope Heating and Air Conditioning  
 
7) Rick Stautz Hall of Fame Award Presentation- Greg and Beth Rusch  
 
8) Public Comment  
 
9) Election Results 

a) Elected to board:  Monique Knope, Travis Olson, Jessica Madison, Amanda Schroeder, Maggie 
Hundt 

 
10) Set next Board of Directors meeting – May 1st 6:30pm at Launching Pad 
 
11) Adjournment – motion made by Matt Schroeder, 2nd by John Miesbauer at 7:16pm 
 
12) Team Presentations  

a. Bantams  
b. Pee Wees  
c. Squirts  
d. Mites  

 



2018-2019 Shawano Hockey League  
Season in review – off season  
• Operated the Brat Stand at Charlies Market  
• Took part in Bonduel 4th Parade, Pulaski Polka Days Parade and Clintonville Fireman’s Parade.  
• Operated the SHL Fairstand at the Shawano County Fair. We teamed up with local vendors Twig’s 
Soda, El Tequila’s, and Nueske’s Meats.  
• Purchased a refurbished Zamboni  
 
Season in review – Hockey season  
• SHL Membership was 113 kids this season. Bantams – 15, Pee Wees – 24, Squirts – 29, Mites - 45  
• The SHL provided Figure Skating and Learn to Skate Programs again this year. We had 48 participants 
between the two programs.  
• Skate with Santa had a very good turnout  
 
Home Tournaments:  
o Squirt C finished 8th at their home Tournament.  
o Squirt B took 1st place at their home Tournament.  
o PeeWee C took 3rd at their home Tournament.  
o PeeWee B took 1st at their home Tournament.  
o Bantams took 3rd at their home Tournament.  
 
Away Tournaments:  
o Squirt C finished 4th in the Wisconsin Dells Tournament  
o Squirt B took 4th in the Wisconsin Dells Tournament  
o PeeWee C took 2nd in the Wisconsin Dells Tournament  
o PeeWee B took 2nd in the Wisconsin Dells Tournament  
o Bantams took 2nd in the Wisconsin Dells Tournament  
 
State Tournaments:  
o PeeWee C took 3rd at the 3B State Tournament in Rhinelander  
o PeeWee B took 3rd at the 4A State Tournament in Sparta  
o Bantams took 3rd at the 4A State Tournament in Manitowoc  
 
Looking Forward  
o We will strive to continue increase the membership in the league with an emphasis to increase the 

participation of girls in the SHL.  
o Continue to promote SHL in area parades and school open house to raise awareness of hockey in 

the Shawano, Bonduel, Pulaski, Clintonville and surrounding areas.  
o We will be operating the SHL fair stand again this year during the Shawano County Fair.  
o Long Term Capital Fund – continuing fundraising to raise money for the new rink boards and storage 

building we will need for them.  
o Hockey Fees: We will be evaluating our financial position at the end of the season to determine if 

we need to raise our hockey fees.  
o Service Hours: The SHL Board will be evaluating our service hours and will make decisions on any 

changes that need to be made for the 2019-2020 season.  
 



Thank You  
• Parents – for choosing the SHL for their child to participate in the sport of hockey.  

• Head Coaches, Assistant Coaches & Student Coaches – for all the hours, it is truly 
appreciated. Especially the Mite on ice coaches, we appreciate all the help you give 
these young players as we begin to teach them the proper hockey skills.  

• Team Managers – For helping the league and coaches by keeping the player families 
informed on game times, practices and lining up volunteers to run the clock and so forth.  

• Olivia Maroszek and all the Learn to Skate and Introduction to Hockey Program 
instructors and volunteers.  

• Concession Lead workers  

• Zamboni drivers  

• John & Kim Dillenburg, Jason & Jamie Specht and Skeeter & Heather Beaulieu for the 
use of their heavy equipment (skid steers, scissor lifts, etc..) during the hockey season.  

• Open skate volunteers  

• Parade coordinators, candy tapers and members that walked with the SHL parade entry.  

• Jason & Jamie Specht for the use of their truck and trailer to haul the Zamboni in this 
year’s parades.  

• Fair stand workers  

• Code of Conduct Committee members  

• Try Hockey Free Day volunteers  

• All SHL members that learned new jobs this season; Zamboni, scorer’s table, etc.  

• Home Tournament Volunteers  

• Members who went above and beyond this year for rink set up and take down.  

• The SHL members that put in many more service hours than required.  

• SHL Board Members  

• El Tequila’s & Nueske’s Meats for their donations of food to the Shawano Hockey.  

• Knope’s Heating & Cooling for their continued support maintaining our mechanical 
systems.  

• The Crawford Family Foundation for their continued support of Shawano Hockey. The 
SHL would not be where we are today without the incredible generosity of the Crawford 
family.  

 
Thank you to everyone for a great season. The Shawano Hockey League truly 
appreciates the efforts of all our families. See you next year 


